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Newly	Independent	Fugro	Aerial
Mapping
As	of	1st	January	2008,	and	after	more	than	eight	years	as	part	of	Fugro-Inpark	BV,	the	Aerial	Acquisition	division	(better	known	as	FLI-
MAP)	is	continuing	life	as	a	separate	company	under	the	new	name	of	Fugro	Aerial	Mapping	BV.

The	new	company	will	be	headed	by	Huug	Haasnoot	MSc	and	concentrate	services	on	Lidar,	photogrammetry	activities,	and	other
airborne	methodologies

	

Fugro	Aerial	Mapping	B.V.	is	to	become	part	of	a	European	group	of	airborne	Fugro	companies,	which	will	strongly	work	together	on
research	and	development,	optimal	planning	of	resources	and	execution	of	projects.

https://www.gim-international.com/content/news/newly-independent-fugro-aerial-mapping


